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On Friday 10 March everyone here at Woodstock Residential Care Home celebrated Popcorn Lovers Day with a film day!
We had a selection of films to chose from and lots of popcorn to share around!

In each of our lounges around our Home we screened different films our residents could chose to watch including, ‘Gone with the

Wind', the Elvis Presley film ‘Love Me Tender and 'Hook'.
We set up our lounges in a cinema style and had a Popcorn Attendant to really create the full cinema experience.

After viewing, we all chatted about the films we'd seen - and are looking forward to the next film day!
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